Mr. Moyer attended the meeting of the Hatfield Township
Sewer Authority, Monday evening, May 21, 1973,
Those in attendance were:

Mr. Schultz, Lansdale
Mr. Gerhardt, Franconia Township
Mr. Phil, Lansdale
Mr. Dean, Montgomery Township
Mr. Roger Merritt, Authority Chairman
Mr. Love, Authority Manager
Mr. Merritt stated that at the present time, Hatfield
Autharity is thinking of financing their present bonds from a
rate 7)2% to probably a 5% bond marked at the present time.
Mr. Merritt wanted to know how many had signed the
resolution, those present signed the resolution with the
exception of Hilltown Township, the reason it did not state.
We had the privilege of approving or disapproving, but the Resolu-
tion does state-that we are privileged to make any changes.
Mr. Merritt also stated Hatfield Authority chargés $200
Hook up fee; Lansdale charges Time and Material and Hook up.
The next meeting, June 26, 1973.

Respectfully,

Jd. Arthur Moyer




